
Swiss ophthalmologists operate in Togo 

ToGo opening eyes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         Baden, 23 February 2014 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

I plan to provide humanitarian aid by means of eye operations in Togo over the next several 

years. Eye cataracts are a major issue there, and occur in all age groups. They respond well 

to surgery. 

Through personal contact with Father Théo in Togo, I decided to provide help in Africa 

together with my experienced surgery team. Togo is among the poorest nations in the world. 

Eye surgery can bring much needed relief to the poverty-stricken indigenous population.  

I have gained experience working in developing countries, particularly in India (Gujarat) and 

Mexico (Acapulco). With your help, my next goal is to provide relief to people in Togo. 

It all starts by establishing the foundation called "ToGoopening eyes". Please aid a good 

cause and support our foundation by filling out and returning the enclosed deposit slip to me. 

I would appreciate amounts of or exceeding CHF 1,000. The foundation should be 

established as quickly as possible (endowment CHF 50,000) in order that we might plan our 

first trip in July/August 2014. 

A renowned organist and pianist will accompany us and give concerts there together with me 

(oboe). Our operation team is motivated and eager to help. We also plan to train local 

doctors in Togo. 

Thank you for your valued donation!  

 

 

Armin Junghardt, Ophthalmologist 

Enclosed: Togo facts (by Dave Kennedy)/Deposit slip  

My heartfelt thanks to Anita Barbara and Dave Kennedy. My gratitude also goes to chkp, Baden. 
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